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Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Dustin <dustin@plast1.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2019 9:36 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: 20130005374 Mounds Park Sports Bar

Hi, 
 
 
I am reaching to oppose the 2am license for the Mounds Park Sports Bar. I have been a resident of our current address 
in  St paul since 2005. I think there is no need to extend their hours as we are in neighborhood not an entertainment 
district. I think extending their hours will not add any value to our community.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dustin  Derethik 
402 Earl St.  
St. Paul, MN 55106 
651.204.0271 
216.235.1868 cell 
dustin@plast1.com 
 


